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FLAHIVE, OGDEN & LATSON 
Advisory No. 141        August 30, 1994 

ADVISORY NO. 141 
 

_ _ _ 
 
 
 
 

TOPIC: DELETIONS FROM THE APPROVED DOCTORS' LIST (ADL) 
 
 
 TWCC has released the attached names of nine doctors deleted from the approved 
doctors' list effective September 1, 1994.  The doctors have been notified by TWCC that they 
will not be compensated by an insurance carrier for medical treatment to an injured employee 
covered under the Act after September 1, 1994. 
 
 Please notify your adjusters to be on the alert for these nine names.  This action applies to 
the doctor for all roles the doctor may currently have (i.e., treating doctor, referred doctor or 
consulting doctor). 
 
 
 
 


